

Shelly Miller <shelly.miller@celinaschools.org>

deduct day

1 message

Shelly Miller <Shelly.Miller@celinaschools.org> To: Ken Schmiesing <Ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org> Fri, Feb 14, 2020 at 8:15 AM

Dr. Ken, On Holy Thursday (April 9th) every year, Joint Township District Memorial Hospital has a Scholarship Fund Raiser that runs from 7am-2:00pm in memory of my sister. My sister was an ICU nurse and she passed away in her sleep at the age of 25. Sometimes we have been off on Holy Thursday and other years we have had school. I always help with this. I am asking for a deduct day this year so that I can be there. It is a day when I can see people who remember my sister and spend time talking about her. Thank you for considering granting me this deduct day.

Michele Miller

I am copying this and sending it to you today. Thanks, Michele Miller

